
I strongly urge you to reconsider SB52. The bill puts onerous regulations on job-producing wind and 

solar projects, effectively killing 

investment in these important renewable projects. Ohio should be making it MORE attractive to 

investors seeking to bring these 

kinds of jobs to the state, not less. I agree with State Senator Matt Dolan (R) and State Rep. Laura Lanese 

(R) in opposing this bill. 

As Rep. Lanese put it, "It's an added level of bureaucracy to companies that want to settle here." Since 

when did the Republicans 

become the party of more regulations? I live in a Republican district (Powell, OH) and can assure you 

there is much support for 

growing Ohio's renewable economy, not shrinking it.,as SB52 will surely do. 


